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Halverson, Beth

From: Elaine BANKS <debanks2223@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 5:54 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Trs/Pers plan 1 Cola

We Plan 1 retirees are excited about your addressing the COLA issue at your meeting.  
We have the plan and only plan that has had their COLA removed.  With rising costs of health care, groceries, 
utilities etc., this group of retirees are hurting.  Other Retirees plans have received COLAs and others in 
Olympia have received salary boosts. 
 
We have also has our Medicare Subsidy reduced, loss of Gain Sharing so loss of the COLA has been hard to 
understand. 
 
Please give this the attention it deserves for the retirees who spent their working career teaching the children of 
this great state. 
 
Thank you for your help from a former member of the SCPP. 
 
Elaine Banks 
5004 West Sylvester Rd 
Pasco, Wa 
509 547 3197 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


